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Subject: Invitation and request to participate in the final presentation of the EuroTeQ Collider - 

EuroTeQaThon international competition and its award ceremony  

 

Dear XX. Ambassador, 

 

As the guarantor of the EuroTeQ, European university alliance, for the Czech Technical University in Prague, we 

would like to invite you to the final round of the EuroTeQaThon competition, which will take place on 12 June 

2023 at the Faculty of Electrical Engineering of the Czech Technical University in Prague (Technická 2, 166 27, 

Prague 6) from 9 am to 12 pm.  

 

The actual award ceremony will take place on 12 June 2023 at 2 pm. We would be honored if you, as a 

representative of the Embassy of XXXXX in Prague, could attend the ceremony. 

 

The EuroTeQaThon is an international presentation of the most successful student projects created in the 

project - oriented EuroTeQ course, Collider. In this competition, students solved the assignments of industrial 

partners. During the event, the three best developed projects of the "Leave no Waste behind" challenge from 

each EuroTeQ partner university - Technical University of Munich (TUM), Technical University of Denmark 

(DTU), Technical University of Eindhoven (TU/e), Ecole Polytechnique (L'X), Czech Technical University in Prague 

(CTU) and Tallinn University of Technology (TalTech) - will be presented. 

 

The event will be followed by an informal discussion on "The present and future of challenge-based learning 

at the Czech universities", to which you are, of course, also invited.  

 

Please RSVP at 000 000 000 or XXXXX@cvut.cz by Monday 22 May 2023.  

Kind regards, 

 

Prof. Ing. XXXXX, CSc. 

Rector's Office of the Czech Technical University 

XXXXX 
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